
Katama Airfield Commission Meeting – 2-24-21 1pm via zoom 
Present at the meeting were commissioners Hal Findlay, Bill Brine and Michael Nagle, 
also present were Alyssa DaSilva, airport manager, Juliet Mulinare, Jamie Langley, and 
Jennifer Smyth (procurement officer for Edgartown). 
  
The meeting was called to order at 1:03pm 
  
Alyssa informed us that the stamped drawings for the new hangar were in the mail to 
Reade. 
Bill gave an update on the drain. There is a conflict between the plumbing code and the 
building code – this is a grey are – but the building inspector is the one who makes the 
final decision and consults with the board of health. Reade, Bill and Matt Poole will be 
talking about this issue and Alyssa will talk with Reade. 
  
RFP for the restaurant – Juliet lead us through the RFP to get it ready. There was a lot 
of discussion on many aspects of the RFP and Juliet will present the commission with a 
final RFP for approval on Thursday, March 4 at a 9am meeting. 
  
Bill made a motion to adjourn at 2:10, MN seconded and all commissioners present 
voted to adjourn 
  
Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 4 at 9am. 
 


